From: Patrick Toney

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 2:46 PM

To: Stouder, Heather ; Jeff Gregor

Cc: Sara Toney ; Cl Tao

Subject: Fwd: Follow-up for "Elderberry Neighborhood Plan 2018"

Dear Ms. Stouder and Mr. Gregor,

I'm writing to express my concern about the proposed Elderberry/Pioneer/Junction plans, and their
effect on our beautiful neighborhood.

For what it is worth, | am strongly against the planned changes.

We spent a lot of money building our home in this neighborhood. We chose it because it is quiet,
peaceful, and we expected our property values to remain strong.

We do not want increased traffic. There are lots of very young children in our neighborhood. Despite
our warnings, our kids aren't always great about looking both ways for oncoming cars when walking
or riding their bikes to friends houses or the park.

Please count me as a strong vote against the new schools and multi-family housing near Blackhawk.
| am not always able to attend meetings (my father with Alzheimer's) but CJ Tao understands my
feelings and can speak on my behalf.

Thanks for your consideration,

Patrick

Patrick D. Toney

Big Stone Tralil
iddleton, WI 53562



